
 
 
Good Morning All, 
 
 
Along with the Mayor I attended a meeting at the Warming Centre. 
- Met the Board 
- Listened to the immediate plans 
-  Meals are being provided by a local caterer 
- several staff have been hired 
- education for Centre employees as well as volunteers well under way 
- 10/11 individuals receiving meals and finding overnight shelter 
 
Later that evening participated in the COP (Citizens on Patrol) 

- 19 people in attendance 
- Rob Vere Chairman 
- Discussed schedule for patrols 
- Received very small grant from ICBC 
- Possible need for new updated equipment 
- Posed questions regarding Warming Centre and 2nd and Central project. COP 

not in favour of 2nd and Central.  
 
BCRCC (Boundary Country Regional Chamber of Commerce) 

- Attended Board meeting as City liaison 
- James Wilson Chairman 
- DBA Chair and vice chair participating 
- Membership renewals out soon. Online payments now available. 
- 2019 budgeting process underway 
- Board working hard to ensure future with DBA is well thought out 

 
Attended Women’s March, Saturday the 20th. Interesting. 
 
Attending -   
        -     Forum Jan 22nd regarding Forest Practices convened by Jennifer Houghton. 
Held at USCC(?) 
        -     Community Meeting  Jan 24th 
 
 
Thank you 
Cathy Korolek 
 


